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Dated: 11TH February 1999
Dear Librarian,  

I am writing to enquire whether you sill have in stock my thesis “The British Musliims” ( a spirally – bound thypestrip) which I sent to the library in 1986 and I was sent confirmation time that it had indeed been received and added to stock.

My book “Dreams in Islam” was published in America in 1992 (hardback 1992). I cannot remember if I did send your library a free copy. Would you be good enough to let me know whether or not this title is available for consultation by your pupils?

 I am pleased to inform you that my various writings have been popular with pupils and students in various educational establishment throughout the country for many years not – probably because they are simple to – understand and toppiciouslist simultaneity!

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
